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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Redistricting NOW without
current census is a move to
create a one party state,
like China and Russia. Our
Constitution states a
government of the people by
the people NOY  by the
party for the party. Texas
is far more diversified
than the Republican Party
is diversified. Yes Rep
have the majority, and the
still are responsible for
fairness to the people
under their charge. I do
not support a move to a one
party state. Big issues
like this, abortion,
marijuana, vouchers need
citizens votes per item,
not one politicians vote
for all of their
constituents. Thank you for
this opportunity.
Patsy Gillham, Cypress,tx




